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As a mental health provider who accepts Medicaid clients who receive that support 

for (often) greater challenges than those with commercial health insurance, it feels 

unreasonable to allow clawbacks from the providers who provide the (oftentimes) 

more strenuous support to those individuals. Our industry is challenging enough - 

working through current stressors with populations most directly affected by the 

changing political landscape - and mental health therapists deserve to feel secure in 

their livelihood in order to continue providing the very important service that we do. 


